
Advising Tip 07 
Advising Information 

A Gracious Reminder from the Department of Biology & Marine Science 
 
 
In Biology and Marine Science we offer BIOL 100 which students can use to fulfill their lab 
course requirement for the University Core. We have noticed that some students are waiting 
until their Senior year to take this course. When students do not pass the course this can result 
in a delay in graduation. Therefore, we would like to ask that advisors continue to remind their 
students that it is recommended that they take their core lab course requirement prior to their 
Senior year.  
 


